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Dear Year 6 Parents,

At this time every year as part of our PHSE curriculum, we arrange for the school nurse to come to the school to talk to the children about puberty and the physical and emotional changes they will be going through. 

I just wanted to let you know that this has been booked to take place during the morning of Monday 4th July. The format will be the same as previous years; the nurse will begin by talking to the whole year 6 cohort together, and she will be showing them an animated video to help explain. She will be able to answer any questions the children may have. She will then speak separately to the girls about specific changes they will experience. She will also be available to answer any questions the children have in a private manner. 

Please note that the session is about puberty and not sexual education. 

In previous years we have arranged an afternoon before the lesson for parents to come to school, meet the nurse, ask questions and view the video she will use. Unfortunately, due to restructuring around the NHS and how school nurses operate she is unable to do this. She is however trying to provide us with a copy of the video so that we may show it to parents if you feel this is something you would like. The video has been used in this and other schools across the region for many years and I can assure you it is appropriate and informative. If the feedback I receive indicates that this is something you wish for, I will contact you again with a date for this. 
I wanted to get this letter to you to inform you of this planned session, and in order to get some feedback as to your thoughts and wishes. I would appreciate it if you could please respond to this letter by completing the attachment and returning it with your child. 
If you have any further questions, please do speak to myself, the school office or Mrs Bertram/Mrs Finlay.

 Many thanks
Mr Turner
(Acting Headteacher)
Please complete by ticking any applicable responses and return with your child to school office/class teacher
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I am happy for my child to attend the talk by the school nurse, including them viewing the 
video materials

I would wish to view the video for myself before consenting to the above

I feel very strongly that I would like to meet with the nurse before the planned session*
(*I cannot guarantee I could arrange this, but if there is a strong feeling, I could

 take this back to the NHS coordinators)

I am happy for my child to attend the talk, including watching the video, but would also 
request that if possible, a session for parents to meet with the nurse to answer any parent questions is arranged, which could take place after the date of the talk. 

Any further comments:

Name of child______________________________
Class 6_______

Signed by parent____________________________
E-mail: schooloffice@stjosephs-birkenhead.wirral.sch.uk
Website:  www.stjosephscatholicprimarybirkenhead.co.uk

